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High School Sweethearts06/06/1970

“  The Golden Girls of Roy’s” 
- Kayleen & Liz

Devin, Margo, Rory & RyanLittle Red Riding Hoods - 1984

Happy 5th Birthday Ryan!
Party at Happy Joes

The Fulchers - 1982
Devin, John & Margo
Best Dad Ever!
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John C. Fulcher 
graduated OLGC High 
School, Fonda, IA 
(50 years).

John & Kayleen married 
OLGC Church, Fonda, IA 
(45 years).

Announcing the retirement of the 
“Golden Girls” (Kayleen & Liz) Liz 
started at Roy's in 1987. Come say 
farewell to the “Golden Girls of Roy’s.”The Roy's Taco House family 

lost "The Boss", John Fulcher, 
on September 1st 2002. 
John's business carried on 
due to the tireless efforts of 

Kayleen & Liz.

 Closing of Roy's Taco House January 30th 
2016.  Help us celebrate 45 years of hard 
work, great memories & fantastic food.

Little Red Riding Hood 
Restaurant opened in 
1983 on Wolf Road in 

Geneseo.

WWW.ROYSTACOHOUSEGENESEO.COM

John & Kayleen purchased 
Roy’s Taco House from 
Roy & Tillie Garza.

Fulcher family 
moved to Geneseo to 
purchase Happy Joe’s 
downtown Geneseo 
(40 years).

Children were born 
Ryan John 10/22/1975 
Margo 10/12/1978 

Devin John 6/13/1981 
Rory John 9/26/1983


